
 

 
 
 
 
4th May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Learner- Year 13, Parent/Carer 

STUDY LEAVE 
 
As the exam season approaches, I would like to take this opportunity to formalise the Year 13 Study Leave 
dates. All lessons will continue as normal until Friday 27th May. Study leave will begin officially after the 
half term break on Monday 6th June.  Subject teachers will however be available from the 6th June for 
revision sessions in their lesson time. Learners should make the most of this opportunity and attend these 
last-minute revision classes.  For those learners in technical subjects (Engineering, Digital Media, and Built 
Environment) lessons continue as normal until all coursework is completed to the required standard.  A 
signed document from teachers will be needed before study leave can be granted.   
 
The Year 13 Leaver’s assembly will take place on Thursday 24th May at 12pm, more details will follow. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Gloria Gold  

Vice Principal – Personal Development  

 


